
Hal the hedgehog feels shy and anxious when a new kid comes around. 
Could a prayer to make new friends help them have fun together?

Frolic books playfully introduce basic faith concepts in a way 
that’s fun and age appropriate for young children.

Sign up for free monthly personalized newsletters that combine faith 
and your child’s development at FrolicFamily.com.
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Dear God,

Meeting someone new isn’t easy. 

Please help me make new 
friends so we can all have fun 
and be happy together. 

Amen.

Hal wiped the tears from his cheeks 
and closed his eyes.


